
PEOPLE AND COMMUNITIES COMMITTEE 

Subject:
Acknowledgment of thanks Re: Donation for the purchase of 
defibrillators  

Date: 8th August, 2017 

Reporting Officer: Sara Steele, Democratic Services Officer 

Contact Officer: Sara Steele, Democratic Services Officer 

Restricted Reports

Is this report restricted? Yes No

If Yes, when will the report become unrestricted?                                               

After Committee Decision
After Council Decision
Some time in the future
Never

Call-in

Is the decision eligible for Call-in?                                                 Yes No

1.0 Purpose of Report or Summary of main Issues

1.1 This report is to provide an update regarding a proposed reception to acknowledge the 

generous donation made by the family of the late Mr. Mark Murphy.

2.0 Recommendations

2.4 The Committee is asked to:

 Note that the family have advised that, rather than attending a reception, they would 

prefer to make the presentation at the location of the Cherryvale defibrillator. 

3.0 Main report

3.1

Key Issues

The Committee is reminded that, at its meeting held on 13th June, it was agreed to invite 

representatives of the family of the late Mr. Mark Murphy to a small reception to acknowledge 

X

X



3.2

3.3

3.4

their generous donation which was to be used for the installation of defibrillators in public 

accessed playing fields and parks.  

The Members are asked to note that the family have requested that their thanks and 

appreciation is passed onto the Committee but rather than attending a reception they would 

prefer to make the presentation at the location of the Cherryvale defibrillator. 

     

Financial & Resource Implications

None.

Equality or Good Relations Implications

None. 

4.0 Appendices – Documents Attached

None 


